PENNSAUKEN PUBLIC SCHOOLS
SCHOOL HEALTH SERVICES

PHYSICAL EXAM NOTIFICATION

Dear Parent/Guardian,

All students in Pennsauken are required to have documentation of a physical
examination upon entry into school. According to New Jersey Department of Education
regulations and school district policy, this physical exam must be done by your family
doctor. Please have your doctor complete the attached Universal Child Health physical
form and return it to school.

If you do not have a family doctor or you do not have health insurance for your
child, please contact me at school for assistance.

Please sign the letter below for our files. Thank you.

School Nurse
Pennsauken Public Schools

Name of Student

Parent/Guardian Signature

Date
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